

Coastal Bend Regional Advisory Council T S A - U

P.O. Box 18460 Corpus Christi TX 78480

August 21st, 2013

Fire Chief Robert Rocha City of Corpus Christi 2406 Leopard Corpus Christi TX 78408

Dear Chief Rocha,

Please find enclosed check 2896 in the amount of \$30,000 from the Coastal Bend Regional Advisory Council as continued support of the City's WEBEOC project to purchase equipment, services, technical support and training.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.

Hilary Watt

Executive Director

CBRAC TSA-U

361-939-7177 office